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                              TOWN OF BRIDGTON  

                 DEPUTY TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT  

                                    May 23, 2023 

Town Clerks Office 

The Annual Town Meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 13th 8:00AM–8:00PM for ballot voting  

and Wednesday June 14th at 7:00p.m. for open voting; both will be held at the Town Hall, 26 

North High Street, Bridgton.   

The Town Clerks Office will be open on Thursday, June 8th from 4:00PM–7:00PM for the 

purpose of accepting voter registration and other election related issues.  No other town 

business will be conducted during this time.  

General 

Beginning July 1, 2023 Town Office hours will be Monday-Thursday 7:30AM to 5:00PM 

CLOSED on Fridays. On line services are available for various services, just follow the QR 

Codes or visit us on line at bridgtonmaine.org  

 

 

Next Sidewalk Art Walk is scheduled for Saturday June 10th with sidewalk artists, special 

exhibits and gallery openings.   
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Bridgton Recreation  

 Town Hall Gym will be closed on May 25–June 2 (Gym Floor Annual Maintenance) June 

12–June 16 (Bridgton Town Meeting and Election) and June 19-August 25 (Bridgton Rec 

Summer Enrichment Program).  

Kids to Parks Day.  We would like to thank everyone for their help with Kids To Parks Day.  

We had 55 kids go through the Bike Safety Course and earn their safety certificate!  Archery has teamed 

up with Marvel and we had a ton of people try archery for the first time!  Participants who came to the 

skate park were able to get a t-shirt!  Disc Golf was a bunch of fun too!  The hot dogs and cotton candy 

were delicious and we even had a few dance sessions too.  We look forward to seeing you next year for 

the annual Kids in the Parks Day!    

Community Development 

The Comprehensive Plan Consultant RFP submission deadline and bid opening is 

scheduled for Friday, May 26th at 3:00PM to be held in the downstairs meeting 

room.  

 

Bridgton Police Department 

  

Bridgton PD is currently hiring Patrol Officers and Park Rangers, please call or stop 

in if interested. 

 

May is Mental Health Awareness – Statistics show that Bridgton PD’s response for 

mental health calls to date in 2023 are at the same levels as the entire year of 2019.   
 

 

 

The Law Enforcement TORCH RUN for Special Olympics is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 7 at 8:00AM beginning at Town Hall 26 North High Street down 

Main Street continuing on to Brunswick – travelling 60 total miles.  Come on out 

and cheer on our Law Enforcement as they support this special annual event.  
 

 

Please refer to our website www.bridgtonmaine.org for more information on events, etc. and to subscribe 

for alerts.  

 

 

 

 

 

          Until next time.…be safe and be well 

                        Respectfully submitted,   

    Georgiann M. Fleck, Deputy Town Manager  


